
Dear SCLS families, 

We are one week away from the end of the first trimester of this school year….wow, 
time is going by quickly. Part of what made this past month go by so quickly were all the 
events and activities that took place. We kicked off the month of October with our 
amazing and beautifully conducted annual Grandparents/Friends of the Rosary. This 
was followed up by our picture day, Disciple of the Month awards, fire safety 
presentation, and mini-thon dress down day. We ended the month with our 
Parent/Teacher conferences, a presentation by the Attorney General’s office, middle 
school Halloween dance, and our Halloween parade/parties. 

We are also proud of the efforts of our CYO soccer teams as well as our Girls on the 
Run Club. The students have positively represented SCLS, and these activities help 
keep the students involved and active after the school day. We will kick off the month of 
November with our All Saints Day Mass. Later this month, we will celebrate Discover 
Catholic Schools week in which we celebrate and congratulate the great work and good 
news of Catholic schools. We will end the month before our Thanksgiving break with 
our Feast of St. Catherine Laboure Mass. 

SCLS is a school blessed to be filled with dedicated and passionate people who care 
about the school and the students. They work tirelessly every day to fulfill the mission to 
educate and develop our students. They along with the support of our families, help to 
make each day successful. We look forward to continuing these efforts as we continue 
throughout this school year. 

Peace, 

Jodi Reagan, Principal 

Please note, if you wish to volunteer at any point during the 
school year, you must have your Diocesan clearances. More 
information can be found here: 
https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/  
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November 1 
All Saints Day Mass 8:45am, 5L 

November 3 
PTO Fall Used Uniform Sale 
8am-12pm, School Cafeteria 

November 6 
PTO General Meeting, 7pm in 

Technology Room  

November 8 
8:45am School Mass, 4C 

November 11  
Half Day Asynchronous 

November 15 
8:45am School Mass, 4L 

November 19 
SCLS Online Day of Giving 

November 22 
8:45am School Mass, 3C 

November 26 
Prayer Service Honoring St. 

Catherine Laboure, 3L 

November 27 
Half Day Virtual

November 28 
Feast of Saint Catherine Laboure 

Happy Thanksgiving!

November 28-Dec 2 
Thanksgiving Break, No School 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 

kzanzinger@hotmail.com 

PTO SUB/PIZZA SALE 
Thank you so much to all who participated in the Marianna’s Sub and Pizza Sale! 

Total profit to the SCLS PTO was $2,762! Amazing! Thank you for your support! 

And Congratulations to 1L who had the highest sales! Enjoy your treat from the PTO! 

https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/


 

 

 

 

 

 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Leah Adams

Hello SCLS Families! 

We have had a very busy first two months of school already 
and we could not be more blessed with all of the support. The 
Grandparents Rosary hit a record high - we were so pleased 
to see all of the grandparents and special friends during the 
service and for donuts and coffee following. Thank you to all 
of the 7th and 8th graders who helped with setting up, taking 
donuts to classrooms, and cleaning up. We are beyond 
grateful for you! The Marianna’s Pizza and Sub Sale went 
amazing and we sold more than last year! Congratulations to 
1L for being the homeroom winner with the most participation 
by percentage! They will be receiving a special treat from the 
PTO! Woohoo! The School Unity Shirt Sale just ended and we 
can’t wait to start seeing the students wear them! The Middle 
School Halloween Dance was a great turnout - thank you to 
the chairs for putting together an amazing event for the middle 
school students! 

Sunday, November 3rd is our Fall/Winter Uniform Sale - 
please be on the lookout for more information. 

Wednesday, November 6th is our PTO General Meeting at 
7pm in the Tech Room. Please enter through the library ramp 
doors. All are welcome. We ask that homeroom parents with 
any questions or concerns for upcoming events and parties 
come, as well as all chairs for their fundraisers and events 
from November to March. 

On Monday, November 25th, we are going to have a fun treat 
for the students at lunch to celebrate the Feast Day of Saint 
Catherine Laboure. 

Remember, that the school spirit wear store is open all year 
round. If you have any ideas about items you would like to 
see, please do not hesitate to contact the PTO. We will get it 
on there if you are able to. 

Thank you for all of your continued support! 
Leah Adams 

PTO Executive 
Board 

Leah Adams 
President 

Megan Fackler 
Vice President 

Janell Maglowski 
Treasurer 

Kelly Rogers 
Secretary 

Father James 
Lease 
Pastor 

Mrs. Jodi Reagan 
Principal 

Happy Birthday! 

November 12 

Gabe Motter  

November 18 

Denise Perloski 

November 19 

Julie Delany 

November 20  

Sondra Kenny 

November 22 

Doug Wallace 

November 28 

Priscilla Forry 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 

Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!   

Watch for emails and social media postings for additional restaurant and retail events! 

Please note, for the safety and 
security of our students and 

staff, school Masses are closed 
to the public including parents, 
guardians, grandparents, etc., 
unless you have received an 
invitation by a teacher due to 
your student’s participation in 

a Mass. Thank you for your 
understanding and 

cooperation. 



PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who purchased Breast 

Cancer Awareness shirts! We were able to 

donate $841.50 to “Team Our Angel-JND” in 

memory of Mrs. Jill Demmel.   

Please continue to support the PTO 

fundraisers if you can so we can continue to 

purchase items to improve the school for all 

students! Thank you! 

Grandparents’ Rosary Pics! 



Halloween Dance! 



Halloween Parade! 



SCLS 2024-2025 Annual Fund 
Please donate today to our 2024-2025 Annual Fund and help us reach our goal of $55,000.  All proceeds go directly to our 

school and our students.  We are currently at $21,826! Donate here! Thank you for your generosity! 

SAVE THE DATE 

GENTLY USED UNIFORM SALE 

The Fall PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday, November 3rd from 8am-12pm in the school cafeteria.  

Gently-used uniforms for all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price.  Cash, check or Venmo accepted. 

Please enter and exit through the Preschool ramp. In addition to buying the items you need this is also a great 

fundraiser for the PTO!  

If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school office during regular school hours.  They should 

be clean and in gently-used condition.  If you want to receive credits, please include a note in the bag with your name 

and a list of items you are donating. 

Please contact Jamie Bufton (jbufton@sclhbg.org) with any questions or if you are able to help with set up or the 

sale! Volunteers are always needed, and this is a great opportunity for 7th and 8th graders to earn service hours for 

Confirmation! 

October Teacher/Staff Appreciation! PTO provided all treats no tricks! 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CcQsdumE_49L61ZqT27bdg
mailto:jbufton@sclhbg.org


November 2024 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 All Saints 

Day Mass, 

8:45am 

2 

3 PTO Fall 

Used Uniform 

Sale 8am-

12pm, school 

cafeteria 

4 5 6 PTO General 

Meeting, 7pm, 

Technology 

Room 

7 8 School Mass, 

8:45am 

9 

10 11 Half Day 
Asynchronous  

12 13 14 15 School 

Mass, 8:45am 

16 

17 18 19 SCLS 

Online Day of 

Giving 

20 21 22 School 

Mass, 8:45am 

23 

24 25 26 Prayer 

Service 

Honoring St. 

Catherine 

Laboure 

27 28 Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

Feast of St. 

Catherine 

Laboure 

No School 

29 No School 30 Half Day 
Virtual



 



 

 

 
 
 

 

Join us for the Saint Catherine Labouré School Day of Giving! 

Tuesday November 19, 2024 at 9am until  

Wednesday November 20, 2024 at 9am  

Please help us raise $10,000 in 24 hours! 

 

Check our school website and school Facebook page for the link to donate! 

 

Tuesday November 19
th
 

9:00am-11:00am Raffle:  Free sports registration for a year!  ONE student will 

get free sports registrations (soccer, basketball & track) for the 

2024-25 school year 

11:00am-1:00pm Every donation received will be matched up to $1,000 by  

Mr. Ryan Haskins! 

1:00pm-3:00pm  Raffle:  $100 Ollies Gift Card 

3:00pm-5:00pm  Raffle: PTO donated Spirit Wear $50 Gift Card to our online   

    store 

5:00pm-7:00pm  Raffle:  Win a free 2024-25 yearbook donated by our PTO 

7:00pm-10:00pm  Raffle: Win a free lunch with Principal Reagan 

 

Wednesday November 20
th
 

7:00am-9:00am Win YOUR CHOICE of either front row seating (up to 8 

people) at our Christmas pageant OR 2
nd

 row seating on any 

night of your choice for the school play!  

 

 

NEW THIS YEAR!!  GRAND PRIZE WINNERS!   2 CHANCES TO 

SKIP THE CAR LINE FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR! 

**Donate $100 or more between the hours of 9:00am through 5:59pm on November 

19
th
 and be entered in a raffle to win either an early AM drop-off (7:30am) OR an early 

afternoon pickup (2:30pm)!   

**Donate $100 or more between the hours of 6:00pm through 9:00am on November 

20
th
 and be entered in a raffle to win either an early AM drop-off (7:30am) OR an early 

afternoon pickup (2:30pm)!   

 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity to the students of Saint Catherine Labouré 

School 

 





 



 



 

 

 

 




